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In January DCA wrote to both Cardiff Council and the Welsh Government regarding
Danescourt Community Association's belief that Cardiff Council could be guilty of
maladministation due to it's handling of the Local Development Plan and the proposals to build
some 10,000 new dwellings in North West Cardiff on 3 large sites.

You can read copies of the letters here&nbsp;

We have received responses from the Council and the Welsh Government. You can read
their responses here and here . The North West Cardiff Group, which represents the interests
of the residents of Creigiau, Pentyrch, Gwaelod y Garth, Morganstown, Radyr, St. Fagans,
Danescourt and Llandaff, has subsequently written to the Public Services Ombudsman
concerning the matter. You can read their letter here .



http://danescourt.org.uk/component/content/article/168-cardiff-council-guilty-of-maladministration.html
http://www.danescourt.org.uk/images/stories/dcacouncilresponse.pdf
http://www.danescourt.org.uk/images/stories/dcawelshgovresponse.pdf
http://www.danescourt.org.uk/images/stories/complainttopsombudman.pdf

